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December 16, 2010 
 
        
 
Dan Parker/Chase Anderson 
Custom Remodelers Inc  
obo Zonqua & Malina Xiong 
474 Apollo Drive  
Lino Lakes MN 55014 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 704 Iowa Avenue 
 File ID: ALH 10-462 
 
Dear Mr. Parker and Mr. Anderson: 
 
This is to confirm that on December 14, 2010 at the Property Code Hearing, Ms. Moermond 
recommended denying the appeal on the egress bedroom window replacement which measured 
at 13 inches high by 31 inches wide.  If the customers want to look for a different outcome, the 
City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, January 5, 2011 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 
300 Council Chambers. 
 
If you have any further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
Cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Pat Fish (email) 
 File 
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